
 

 

 

 

 

18 March 2024 

Dear Ken  

Financial implications of the Senedd Cymru (Electoral Candidate Lists) Bill 

On 13 March, the Finance Committee agreed that it would undertake financial scrutiny of the Senedd 

Cymru (Electoral Candidate Lists) Bill (the Bill), that was introduced on 11 March.  

The Explanatory Memorandum states that the Bill will implement the recommendations relating to 

gender quotas made in the report of the Special Purpose Committee on Senedd Reform, published in 

May 2022. 

As you will be aware the Committee has already considered the Senedd Cymru (Members and 

Elections) Bill; and the Elections and Elected Bodies (Wales) Bill. Given the interrelationship between 

these pieces of legislation, I would be grateful if you could confirm if the Senedd Commission has 

engaged with the Welsh Government on potential costs arising from the Bill. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Peredur Owen Griffiths MS 

Chair 

Y Pwyllgor Cyllid  
— 
Finance Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddCyllid@enedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddCyllid  

0300 200 6364 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddFinance@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddFinance  
0300 200 6364 

 

Ken Skates MS, Commissioner 

Senedd Commission  

 

https://senedd.wales/media/b2jib2uz/pri-ld16394-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/b2jib2uz/pri-ld16394-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/5mta1oyk/cr-ld15130-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/iaifuxyj/pri-ld16037-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/iaifuxyj/pri-ld16037-e.pdf
https://senedd.wales/media/x3ydf03l/pri-ld16062-e.pdf
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cc Chair of the Reform Bill Committee and Chair of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution 

Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg | We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


